
SG Pathway Takeover Day 
 
 

Dear Parent/Carer,  
 

We are delighted to announce that on Friday 28th of April SG Pathway 
Academy will be presenting a takeover day to help raise funds for your school. 

Children will be given a chance to have a go on both our football inflatable 
dartboard as well as a football speed cage. Attached to this letter are two posters, 
the first one is the sponsorship form for all children to help to raise funds for your 

school and the second shows which gifts will be received by raising various 
amounts of money.  

 

There is no requirement for a child to raise a certain amount of money all children 
will be able to take part in the takeover day however the more money each child 

raises means there will be more money for the school.  
We kindly ask that all sponsorship forms and any money raised are returned to 

school by Friday 28th of Apil, the takeover day will then be delivered on this day with 
gifts being handed out to children no later than Friday 5th May. Please note that all 

money received by the school must be CASH ONLY in an envelope with child’s name 
and year group clearly indicated. There is no option to pay online. 

  
We look forward to visiting your school and helping you to raise as much money for 

your school as we can!  
Many Thanks  

SG Pathway Academy  
  
  

 


